
 

MISCELLANEOUS MUNICIPAL ITEM 
REPORT TO COUNCIL 

March 12, 2025 
 

 
PURPOSE OF REQUEST 
 
Council to review the proposed Spring 2025 Road Bans. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
With the warmer conditions and spring approaching, the frost has started to leave the ground. Spring 
road bans are put in place to protect the roads from damage caused by heavy vehicles during the spring 
thaw when the ground is soft. The spring bans reduce the maximum allowable weight on trucks and 
trailers to minimize the need for costly repairs during this period. 
 
REQUEST OF COUNCIL 
Proposed Motion:  
 
That Council move that the Reeve and Chief Administrative Officer or designate be authorized to sign 
Vehicle Weight Order No. 241/2025 and that this Order become effective at 10:00a.m. Thursday, March 
13, 2025. 
 
APPENDICES 
Appendix A:  Attached ‘Schedule A’ 
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